
Comment from Eric Lipp 

Open Doors Organization believes that the continued regulation of vehicles should be nimble to 
consider technological advances and formed so that it may be easily changed. Sometimes 
regulation works backwards. For instance. If rental car agencies are forced to have certain 
accessible features and then there is no demand for those features, accessibility becomes our 
greatest fear, a burdening expense. It is so important to perform both qualitative and quantitative 
research with actual people with disabilities to solve problems properly. It is also important to be on 
the ground doing qualitative research because all disabilities are different and decisions are not 
made in offices. These regulations can only be readily achieved if someone wants them to be used 
not just to be equal. Lets look at equity instead of equality and maybe we will find some new efficient 
ways of regulating. Also consider that some of the Rental Car companies should not have 
exemptions out of things but exemptions into things, like other ideas or technologies. Its also 
important to seek new views on these regulations as for many years the same advocates have 
spoken. If you do not seek new views they may never find you!! 

 


